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We also are grateful to the families, Mariaveen comrnunity, and the
groups from Berlin, Mariaveen and its environs to Kenya and
participation, involvement and contribution to our mission.

Mariaveen youth centre who
in particular to Juja Farrn

supported the visits of three youth
cornmunity. We appreciate their
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Near future Plans for vear 2016: Plans to establish our pastoral and social presence in the Archdiocese of Arusha in Longindo,

Tanzania, 25 kilometres from the Kenyan boarderto Tanzania are underway. The area has a semi-arid climate and majority of the

settlers are from the Maasai community. The area is short of resources such as food, water, dispensaries, maternity services,

primary schools, ambulance selvices, solar energy among others. The area is also characterized by retrogressive cuftures such as

female genital mutilation, early and forceful marriages arnong others. With your support, and encouragement, the Eastern Africa

region of Mariannhill believes that we can bring change and a new source of hope to this communityl We urge you to continue

supporting us in these noble initiatives.

I wish to convey to you and all your good people a happy and merry Christmass! May the infant Jesus and

shower in you all the abundant graces and favours. Again, I wish to sincerely thankyou for all the support

throughout the year. Should you need any further information about our work, please do not hesitate to
Missionaries of Mariannhill in Wurzburg, Germany.

Reiterating my heartfelt thanks, I beg to remain truly yol.ir§,

Fr. Kaiza Roberts, CMM,

Contsct address; P. O, Box 357-O7OO7, Kalimani, emciil address; frkaizacmm@yahoa.com
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